
 

 

School Advisory Forum Minutes 

December 14, 2021 

 

Welcome 
Meeting called to order at 4:56 pm. 
 
Report from North Area Advisory 
The North Area General Meeting took place at Monarch High School.  There were several 
presenters. 
Mr. Barhmoa gave updates for policy 6000 and Interim Reports. 
Mr. Aiello gave updated on FASA deadlines, Goal Seal pathways, and advised that super scores 
are now being accepted by colleges.  Super scores are the best scores a student gets on the 
Math and Reading Assessments. 
Mr. Gorokhovsky presented information on the American rescue plan. 
The Title 1 department gave presentation regarding the department and the resources that are 
available. 
There is no update on the cap and gown policy. 
The calendar was approved for the 2022-2023 school year.  School will begin on August 16, 
2022 and end on June 8, 2022.  The calendar will  include a Muslim holiday.  Thanksgiving Break 
will again be for one week.  Winter break will begin December 23, 2022.  Staff and students will 
return from break on January 9, 2023. 
There will not be a meeting in December.  The next meeting will take place on January 20, 2022. 
 
Report from ESE Advisory 
There is a survey out to get information to assist ESE students.  The survey asks ‘How can rescue 
funds be used to help ESE students?  Input is needed. 
The department is still trying to have an in-person Parent Fair.  They are looking at other 
locations as Piper High School is not available.  The fair may go virtual if a venue is not 
identified. 
 
Old Business 
Approval of Minutes – November.  The Minutes were approved 



Update on the 2nd Annual Career Fair – Dr. Sweeting-Miller gave an update on the career fair.  
She indicated that the fair was a success.  Kudos to Mr. Kennedy and Ms. Matarasso.  Several 
companies were represented.  The goal was to give the students experience in talking to 
businesses and looking at the different career options. 
 
New Business 
There was no new business. 
 
For the good of the cause 
Shout out to Mr. Hoover, Ms. Shackleton, and Ms. Collins for reaching out to one of our 
students who lost her father.  Mom is a SAC/SAF parent.   
 
The French Honor Society hosted a Mario card night, and it was a success.  Thanks to Mr. Gard 
and Ms. Emond-Alba for assisting. 
 
Mr. Gard is having presentations regarding financing for his Financial Algebra students.  
Broward College has great programs as well. 
 
Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 5:07 pm. 


